
Notices for Sunday 5 November 2017 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service. 
 
FOODBANK - Thank you to everyone at St Peter’s for their very generous harvest donation to the 
Foodbank which weighed 160.2kg. Please be assured that it will all be used to support those 
Ealing residents who sadly find themselves in a food crisis. 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP MEETING - Wednesday 8th  November, 8.15pm at 56B 
Mount Park Road. 
 
BEER & CURRY SOCIETY – Thursday 9th November, 7.30pm Drayton Manor Hotel & Haweli 
Restaurant, West Ealing. 
 
NO CHOIR PRACTICE  Friday 10th November, but usual practice at 9.15am on Sunday 12th 
November. Full choir practice resumes on Friday 17th November, 6.00pm, when work begins on 
Christmas music. Anyone wanting to sing at the Carol Service on Sunday 17th December must 
start attending the vital Friday practices. 
 
KEYS MUSIC – Friday 10th November 2017 at 4.00pm. A youth music group called ‘Keys 
Music’ meets in the church on Friday’s from 4 - 5pm.  This is open to all children and teenagers 
who want to make music either with instruments or with their voices. It is run by Fr Michael Selby 
and Elyn Thomas and is a workshop style event with refreshments. Bring instruments along if you 
want to, or just turn up and let us know what you might be able to offer.   Our aim is ‘To make 
music while having fun,’ so come along and bring your friends, the more the merrier. For further 
information speak to Fr Michael or Elyn Thomas. 
 
NEXT COFFEE DROP-IN - Saturday 11th November, 10.00-11.30am, in aid of the British 
Legion Poppy Appeal. 
 
REMEMBRANCE DAY PRAYERS, 10.50am Saturday 11th November in the Lady Chapel 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY – 12th November, 10.00am, Parish Mass with Act of 
Remembrance. 
 
PCC Meeting – Tuesday 14th November, 7.30pm in the Vicarage. 
 
BEST FEET FORWARD - Thursday 16th November, RICHMOND PARK CIRCULAR - 3 
HOURS/5 MILES, 10.00 am start from outside Richmond tube/train station. Leader: Linda 
Foster. Leisurely morning walk through Richmond Park with a refreshment stop at Pembroke 
Lodge.  The Fall colours should be worth a look!  Approximately 5 miles.  Return via Ham and the 
Thames Path with finish in Richmond by 13.00.  Optional cafe/pub lunch stop at end. 
 



NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 19th November, 9.15am. 
 
NIGHT SHELTER AT ST PETER’S - Now is the time to come forward if you would like to help 
with the night shelter in November/December.  We need volunteers to help host the guests on the 
Thursday evenings/nights and Friday mornings, volunteers to cook meals and to do the 
laundry.  Donations of tea, coffee, sugar, biscuits, jam, marmalade, cereals and long life juice 
would also be most welcome. Briefing for volunteers Sunday 26th November at 11.30am. Please 
speak to Elizabeth Newton. 
 
PILGRIM COURSE commences on Tuesday 5th December, 7.30pm. See notice board for further 
details, or speak with Fr David, Fr Michael or Susan Peatfield.  
 
WOMEN’S WINE & DINE – Thursday 7th December, 7.00pm, Pillars Restaurant, University of 
West London.   
 

CONSULTATION - Ada Lovelace Church of England High School has been given approval to 
open as a Free School in our parish with a proposed opening date of September 2018. As with 
any free school, before the school can sign a Funding Agreement with the Department of 
Education, under section 10 of the Academies Act 2010, it has a statutory obligation to consult, 
formally, with interested local parties. There is a questionnaire via the link below, so you can tell 
the school authorities and London Diocesan Board of Schools what you think. More details are 
available about all the areas covered in this document on the school website at 
http://www.northtwyford.org.uk. The consultation will run for a period of 6 weeks starting on Friday 
20th October and running until Sunday 3rd December 2017. It is really important the people of St 
Peter’s parish lodge their opinions and views, so please do take part. To take part in this 
consultation please go to https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BBZLYQ2 for the online survey. If it is 
easier, please contact the office and we will email you the link. 
 
CONFIRMATION SERVICE will take place at St Peter’s on Sunday 28th January 2018, 
10.00am. Those considering confirmation please speak to Fr David. 
 
 

http://www.northtwyford.org.uk/
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BBZLYQ2

